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Comments: Dear Sirs,

 

My sons and I frequently ride snow machines in the Resurection Pass, Lost Lake, Johnson Pass and Turnagain

Pass areas. My opinion is that categorizing additional areas as wilderness will significantly hamper my ability to

access these areas that I love. There are many areas that are closed to motorized use already and there is no

need to expand these areas. The 2002 plan, as is currently in place, is more than adequate and should not be

changed. Thanks for listening to my opinion.

 

Sincerely,

 

Dave Standerfer


